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   I have a great story.  It’s one of those 
stories that defines the Whitesharks 
legacy.  I was at a Christmas party for 
work, when a young woman came up to 
me and said, “Did you coach the 
Wortham Swim Team?”  Of course 
the answer was, “I still do!”  Sara was 
a Whiteshark 10 years ago; not only 
did she still remember the Whitesharks, 
she remembered us fondly.  She said that 
she has great memories of the Whitesharks and 
those summers were some of the best days of her 
childhood.  Some would say, “Doesn’t that make 
you feel old?”  No it doesn’t, it makes me feel great.  
One of my goals as coach of the Whitesharks, and 
certainly one of the goals of the Whitesharks team, 
is to leave lasting memories with our swimmers 
and their families.  It speaks to the strength of our 
number one goal: to have fun.  We may not be 
changing the world, but we are making a positive 
impact on our kids’ lives.
	 I can tell you many stories about the memories 
my family has from Swim Team growing up.  I 
could write a book in fact.  That was my family’s 
thing every summer.  We didn’t even take our 
vacations until after the season was over, and our 
season was longer than it is today.  (Of course, as 
a Coach now, I can appreciate that!)  Many of my 
best memories were of swim team, the kind you 
would like to hold on to forever.  My parents were 
not swimmers; we were not a “swim family,” we 
just became one because of the great atmosphere 
and the great fun.  Sure we had busy lives, there 
were 5 of us kids, all with multiple activities, but 
we made time for it because it was well worth it.  
And it wasn’t just us kids that had a great time, my 
parents were part of the fun as well.

	 I have several letters from and 
have had many conversations with 
my swimmers over the years telling 
me how much Swim Team meant to 
them.  Some of them bring tears to 
my eyes, and all of them give me 
chills, because that is what this is all 

about.  
	 You want to know the best part?  

Now I’m making memories with my 
own kids.
	 Why am I telling you this?  Because don’t you 
want to have these kinds of memories?  For those 
of you who have never been on Swim Team, join 
us and see.  For those of you who are trying to 
convince yourself to come back this summer, let 
your memories be your guide.  You only live once, 
so spend it having fun with your friends and do 
something worthwhile at the same time.  Not only 
will you make your own memories, but you never 
know if you will be the one that inspires someone 
else to improve and have fun, and you never know 
if you will pick up something that will enrich your 
life for a long time.
	 Online registration starts March 1 at www.
worthamwhitesharks.com.  If you have any 
questions, come see us for registration at the 
clubhouse on March 28.
Wortham Whiteshark Swim Team Registration
March 27, 2-4 PM at the clubhouse
or www.worthamwhitesharks.com 
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Wortham Whitesharks are the Best!
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	 March 2011 - You 
will notice that we are 
planting trees and bushes 
in the detent ion,  lake 
and hike/bike areas.  The 
M.U.D. is doing the most 
work and your H.O.A. is 
supplementing where we can 
and as appropriate, for our 
community beautification.  
The M.U.D. planned on 
doing this since inception of 
the hike/bike trail but all of 
this takes time and money so 
now we are fortunate to get 
this done and again fortunate 
to have such a great group of 
people who are also residents 
on the M.U.D. board.  
	 I have been reading all 
of our newsletters and have 
been guilty of not having a 
regular article to contribute 
and frankly disheartened that 
there is so little substance 
in these publications when 
one of our board members 
reminded me that this is 
a failure by all of us to 
contribute to this media.  I 

(Continued on Page 3)

Between the Lane Lines:
Thanks for the memories!

by Jonathan Armstrong
Splinters 
From the 

Board
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Newsletter InfoImportant Numbers

MANAGEMENT
Crest Management ..............................................281-579-0761
	 Kristi Buenger (Manager).....kristi@crest-management.com, Ext 617
	 Jessica Lopez (Assistant)..... jessica@crest-management.com, Ext. 627
	 Robin Motley (Accounting)......................................... Ext. 24
	 Fax number..................................................... 281-579-7062
BOARD MEMBERS
	 Stan Schoen .................................. sschoen@worthamweb.org
	 Jonathan Armstrong...................jarmstong@worthamweb.org
	 Steve Carter..................................... scarter@worthamweb.org
	 Rick Anderson............................randerson@worthamweb.org
	 Rebecca McShane....................... rmcshane@worthamweb.org
COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS
Architectural Control - Crest Management..........281-579-0761
Clubhouse - Linda Carter.....................................281-894-5821
		  fourlcs@comcast.net
Directory - Mindy Armstrong..............................281-970-2187
Info. Signs - 
	 Meredith Miller........mam10411@yahoo.com, 281-469-3967
	 Angie Haine.............. angiehaine@yahoo.com, 281-890-0186
Park Committee - Martin Mayne	martin@mayne.us, 281-955-2240
Recreational Facilities Committee - 	Rick Anderson, 281-890-4878
Sports Fields Reservations - Myra Edwards.................................
Social - Rebecca Shane.............................................. 281-890-730
Tennis Committee - Dorota Jankovsky.................281-955-9626
Neighborhood Watch Committee Co Chairs
	 Shawn Lacagnina,	 shawnlacagnina@gmail.com, 281-235-5830
	 Herman de Hoop, hdehoop@worthamweb.org, 281-546-1493
EMERGENCY NUMBERS
Life Threatening Emergency................................................  911
Fire	..................................................................................... 911
Sheriff’s Department............................................................ 911
Poison Control.....................................................281-654-1701
NON-EMERGENCY NUMBERS 
	 Ambulance.......................................................713-466-4073
	 Cy-Fair Med. Clinic (24 hr)..............................281-890-5285
	 Sheriff’s Department.........................................713-221-6000
	 Harris County Health Dept.................713-440-4800 or 3036
	 Animal Control................................................281-999-3191
	 FBI     ..............................................................713-693-5000
UTILITIES: Electricity - HL&P..........................713-207-7777
	 Gas - Entex.......................................................713-659-2111
WATER & SEWER - MUD 222 (Municipal Operations)
	 Service & Billing...............................................281-367-5511
Telephone - Southwestern Bell.............................713-237-6202         
Cable TV - Comcast............................................713-341-1000
Street Lights.........................................................713-207-2222
Garbage & Recycling (Republic Waste)................281-446-2030
NOTE: If you have complaints about garbage service, after you call 

Republic Waste please notify Municipal Operations of your complaint.
U.S. POST OFFICE - FAIRBANKS STATION
	 7050 Brook Hollow West.................................713-937-9108

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc. Sales Office...........................................888-687-6444
   	E-Mail........................................... advertising@PEELinc.com

FREE ESTIMATES

Residential • Commerical
For All Your Plumbing Needs

• Quality that is affordable
• Service that is exceptional

• Licensed, bonded and insured-
Master Plumber License #38632

• 30+ years experience
• Financing available - WAC

(281) 469-3330 • 24/7
www.alltex-plumbing.com

ALL-TEX
PLUMBING
SERVICES LLC

*Mention this ad and
take 10% off any repairs.

What’s Happening in 
Wortham?

If you have some news or fun activities happening in your life, 
please let us hear from you! We’d like to share the news in our 
future newsletters. Are you or someone in your family running a 
marathon? Do you have a new member of your family? Any children 

accomplishments to brag about?  Please share with 
your neighbors! Send your info and pictures 

to hdehoop@worthamweb.org.

	 All news must be received by the 
12th of the month prior to the issue
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am writing this article in hopes that you all have a responsibility to 
contribute to make this more than just a grouping of advertisements.  
We need to make this interesting and each of you are interesting, you 
have family and pets and so many things to contribute so I ask you to 
send us pictures, send us articles just send something for publication 
that is of interest to all of us.  We are Wortham, we are families, we 
have many accomplishments, our children have accomplishments, 
there are births, weddings, babies and hospitalizations.  We all care!  
We care about each other and we are interesting so if you can, please 
contribute.
	 In an article I wrote back in November and will repeat here is 
similar to the above but we also have a website and these are worthy 
of repeating -   

	 Website – A new resident stated that he feels we should 
have professional photos on our website to show off our beautiful 
neighborhood.  While I absolutely agree and appreciate this 
comment, especially a new resident (I’m sorry but I did not get his 
name and I hope he e-mails me with his information) I am also 
hopeful that our residents send us pictures of your kids, your pet, 
each other, anything on our properties to show us off. 

Splinters from the Board- (Continued from Cover Page)
	 Sheriff Deputies – In the event of any incident regardless 
of how important you think it may be, you should contact 911 for 
an emergency or the Sheriff’s non-emergency number for anything 
else.  Please do not just ‘tell’ your spouse, your friend or any block 
captain, the first call you make should be to the Sheriff’s office as 
we need to document any issue and again, as stated, call 911 for 
any emergency situation and you have to use your own judgment 
as to what makes this a 911 call but don’t be afraid to contact your 
Sheriff!  You can of course visit with your block captain but only 
after you make this first contact.
	 Finally, we are having a meeting in a few weeks and will meet with 
another Landscape Designer to work on the front of our subdivision.  
The 1st interview we had was unsuccessful because that prospect 
wanted a contract before we did any planning, drawing, sharing of 
ideas or anything.  We want a partner who will work with us and 
our budget to get the best value for our money and have a good 
lucking and functional entrance we can all be proud of.
Make it a great day!  See you at my table.
Stan

infants   children   teens

281.758.2790Summer is
rapidly

approaching...

Call to schedule your child's 

dental appointment today!

13611ÊSkinnerÊRoad,ÊSuiteÊ135
ÊCypress,ÊTexasÊ77429

(SkinnerÊatÊSpringÊCypress)

www.cypresskidsdentist.com
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Neighborhood Watch

By the time you read this, we will have had our first block captain 
meeting of the year.  We have 3 or 4 per  year.  Each meeting is an 
opportunity for the block captains to communicate with each other.    
The Wortham neighborhood has several long streets.  We try to cover 
them with more than one block captain.  The truth is that we never 
have enough block captains, so if you see a few names already listed 
for your street, feel free to join in.  The benefits are that you meet 
more neighbors, get a feel for what is going on in the neighborhood 
and in return it costs you time for  3 or 4 short meetings per year 
(maximally an hour each).  We also hope that you will help out with 
National Night Out in October, which has been a very successful 
neighborhood activity.  

This year we are working on updating an email list of all neighbors.  
This is the fastest and best way to communicate with most of our 
neighbors.  If you have changed your email, please let your block 
captain know (or Shawn or Herman).  We will only use that to 
communicate neighborhood news. 

Last Thursday,   Shawn and Herman attended our first session (of 
13 weeks) of the Citizens Police Academy, sponsored by the Harris 
County Sheriff.  This looks like a great set of classes that will help 
us appreciate the work that is done by the Harris County Sheriff’s 
office and give us more information on working on problems that 

may occur in our neighborhood.   
We are fortunate in that we have a quiet neighborhood.  Sometimes 

unpleasant things do happen.  That is why we have a neighborhood 
watch and why we encourage all neighbors to call the sheriff (713 221 
6000;  for  emergencies dial 911)  if they see any suspicious activity.   

The next  paragraph is from one of our neighbors who lost 
decorations at Christmas.  

“Our house was one of those houses hit by the criminal mischief 
during Christmas.  Since we lost decorations that can never be 
replaced, we felt the need to take down everything.  We had so 
much fun putting all our decorations out, remembering the days 
when we had nothing and how each year we added items.  Some of 
our blowmolds were 40 yrs old.  But what made our day was the 
nice people that stopped and commented on our yard...the little boy 
down the street made his mother walk several times that first day 
to see what all we had put up...he was so excited.  People stopped 
to take pictures in the few weeks we had everything up.  Then it all 
had to come down....a very sad day.  People stopped to asked what 
had happened...It really upset my mother the most.  She loves to 
decorate for all the seasons, sharing her joy with others, and now is 

State of the Art Equipment
Digital X-rays
One Appointment Crowns
Watch a Movie While We Work!
New Patients Welcome!

•
•
•
•
•

Jimmy F. Pinner D.D.S.
Family & CosmetiC Dentistry

H-TexaS ToP DenTiST
2008, 2009, 2010, 2011

Most Insurance (PPO) 
gladly accepted!

We’ve Moved!
new Location:

19708 nW Fwy, Ste 2400
(290 & Hwy 6 - Next to Staples)

neW PaTienT
SPeciaL

COMPliMENtAry
Exam
X-rays
Consultation

*Some restrictions apply. 
Exp: 6-30-11

•
•
•

281-517- 0442 www. jimmypinnerdds.com

(Continued on Page 5)
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Neighborhood Watch 
Committee Block Captains

Apple Forest Ghormley,  
Jay & Angela 281-955-7072

Aspen Bough Bruckner, 
Eric & Marie 281-890-8667

Azalea Creek Need Block Captain

Birch Falls Carter, Linda 281-894-5821
Brook Mill Young, Deanna 281-890-0598

Carriage Lake Boushley,Connie 281-890-3499

Carriage Lake Meinecke,  
Betty-J. Hargrove 281-890-4329

Chestnut Woods Hutchinson,  
Mark & Jan       28l-894-8410

Chestnut Woods Claiborne,  
Ed & Pam 281-469-7646

Dawn Point & 
Elm Bough Ramos, Angelina 281-970-8545

Dogwood Blossom Need Block Captain

Dogwood Blossom Kably, Kimberly 281-970-0861
Elm Bridge Court Henkhaus, Kim 281-469-7105

Fern Vale Lawrence,  
Reschele & Philip 281-469-6321

Harvest Dale Welch, Terri   281-890-4061
Harvest Dale Franklin, Vernetta 281-807-3834
Hickory Tree Pickens, Cindy 281-894-0444

Hillside Glen Smet, Guido  
& Shelia 281-970-4766

Hillside Glen (N) Bell, Tom & Sharon 281-890-7606
Lark Brook Thomas, Barbara 281-897-1191
Lark Brook Lara, Peggy 281-970-4052

Magnolia Leaf MacDonald, Lori 281-469-0874
Magnolia Leaf Canterbury,Eloise 281-894-8424

Orchard Hollow 
& Town Elm Dineen, Mike 281-894-6256

Orchard Hollow Tolbert, Toney  
& Shirley 281-894-0085

Plum Vale Kelley, Dale 281-469-1371
Reedwood Ridge Crawford, Tracy 281-650-3266
Reedwood Ridge McGlamory,Kay 281-955-2107

Shady Fern Thornton, Carolyn 281-807-1816
Spruce Knoll Meyer, Bob 281-469-3740

Sycamore Heights Sommer, Donna 832-237-4684
Timberland Trace Peterson, Sandra 281-897-9875

Tulip Garden Lawler, Tammie 281-807-1323
Tulip Garden Jones, David & Jill 281-955-8972
Tulip Garden Chisari, Paul 281-894-7053
Walnut Lake Heafner, Cissy 281-477-9553

Wortham Blvd. Culp, Susan 713-599-1000
Wortham Blvd. Need Block Captain

no longer interested...."people have no respect for themselves...how 
can we expect them to act any other way or teach their children to 
respect other peoples property" she said. “

Together, we as a band of neighbors can make a difference.  This is 
the reason for the Neighborhood Watch and the job Block Captains 
carry out.  Wortham continues to be one of the safest neighborhoods 
in Harris County, however it can always be better.  We get better 
by knowing each other and caring enough to watch out for each 
other.  The stronger our bond as neighbors, the less opportunity 
for crime.

-  Herman and Shawn

281-970-5200 

TACLB014192E 

Same Day Service 

your  HEATING 
 and  COOLING 
         EXPERTS 

Fixed Right the First Time or it’s 
FREE! 

SAVE $2500  
IN TAX INCENTIVES and  INSTANT 

COOL CASH REBATES! 
On qualifying equipment. Call for details. 

Neighborhood Watch- (Continued from Page 4)

Advertising Information
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Wortham 

Villages newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it possible to 
provide your newsletter to all the residents in your subdivision 
at no charge. No homeowners association dollars were used 
to produce this newsletter. If you would like to support the 
newsletter by advertising, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office 
at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.
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Northwest Flyers Youth Track Club Information Sessions

Thursday Evening, April 7th, 2011 and
 Friday Evening, April 22nd, 2011

The Northwest Flyers Track Club will host 2 open house/
registration sessions for all middle and high school athletes and 
their parents interested in joining for the 2011 season.  The events 
will be held on Thursday, April 7, and Friday, April 22, from 7:00 
– 8:30 PM in the Cypress Room at the Methodist Willowbrook 
Hospital, 18220 Tomball Parkway, Houston, at the corner of 
FM 1960 and Highway 249.  The sessions will begin with a very 
important program overview/orientation at 7:00 PM.  All interested 
athletes and parents should report on time.

The Northwest Flyers is a youth (ages 6 -18) track organization, 
affiliated with USA Track & Field.  The club provides a full program 
of “track” events such as sprints, hurdles, middle distance, distance, 
relays and “field” events such as long jump, triple jump, high jump, 
pole vault, discus, shot put and javelin.  It is an excellent “off-
season” program for young athletes who currently compete on 
their middle school or high school varsity track teams.   

The club was founded 24 years ago by Olympic gold medalist Fred 
Newhouse to foster the development of youth track & field in the 
Northwest Houston area.   Last year the Northwest Flyers qualified 
36 young athletes to compete at the US Junior Olympics National 
Championships in Sacramento, California.

Visit the team website at http://www.northwestflyers.org for 
registration forms and information prior 
to the sessions, or contact Linette Roach 
at (281) 587-8442 or linette.
roach@sbcglobal.net.
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Air Conditioning & Heating
Installation - Repair

CALL TODAY! 832-237-2226
A Division of N.D. Chandler Mechanical 

CLOUD - AIR

We Fix Air Conditioners

RIGHT & Right Away

TACLA018606E

Incident Report January 
2011 

Incident	 Offense Total
911 Hang Up	 1
Acci/Unk Maj Min	 1
Accident Major	 1
Alarm Local	 13
Alarm/Hold-up	 1 
Alarm/Rep.Site	 1
Alarm/Sil/Pan/HU	 2
Animal/Aggressive	 1
Assault/Family	 1
Burglary/Habitat	 1
Check Business	 31
Check Park	 130
Chk Public Infra	 1
Contract Check	 23
Criminal Mischief	 5
Disturbance/Loud Noise	 2
DWI	 1
Follow Up	 1
Information Call	 1
Meet the Citizen	 19
Meet the Officer	 1
MUD Building Check	 30
Road Rage Inc	 1
Runaway	 1
Solicitors	 2
Suspicious Person	 11
Traffic Stop	 42
Vacation Watch	 25
Vehicle Stickered	 8
Vehicle Suspicious	 6
Welfare Check	 1

			 

s ta te fa rm.com®P057015 9/05

 State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company, State Farm Indemnity Company – Bloomington, IL

DISCOUNTS. 

+ =

Mikey O Wesley, Agent
Wortham Resident
12260 FM 1960 West
Houston, TX 77065
Bus: 281-970-6000  Fax: 281-970-6006
www.mikeywesley.com

Caring Neighbors 
Needed Immediately 
Get to know your neighbors and help the 
community continue to be a safe and relaxing 
place to call home.  Simply by helping keep  your 
neighbors and 
community 
leaders 
informed, 
Wortham will 
remain the envy 
of many other 
developments.  It 
is not a huge time commitment, yet vitally 
important. 

For more information or any 
questions, please contact 
Herman or Shawn  
hdehoop@worthamweb.org 
shawnlacagnina@gmail.com 

Step in 
the Gap! 

Can you make time to: 
 Meet your Neighbors? 
 Pass information to them on 

occasion? 
 Listen and pass information 

back to community leaders? 
 Attend 2-3 meetings a year? 

 
These Streets have 
Immediate Openings for 
Block Captains: 
 
-  Azalea Creek 
-  Wortham Blvd 
-  Dogwood Blossom      
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Experience the STAR treatment
foR  youRSElf

with low rates, award-winning customer service, and no surprises.

Sign up
online TODAY at 

www.StarTexpower.com

or call 866-917-8271.
use “neighborhood newsletter” as

your referral!
puCT #10089

Listen to Alan “Petrodamus” Lammey, host of ‘Energy Week’, 
every Sunday on 1070 KNTH in Houston.

Cy-Fair Project Prom
General Meetings
	 Mark your calendars for the following 
General Meetings held on the 4th Monday 
of each month:
•	 February 28th
•	 March 21st
•	 April 11th

Aramark Concessions 
Project Prom Booth #546 
	 We have 4 events we can do to help raise 
more funds for the Project Prom but we need 
your help - Monster Jams & Moto-Cross! 
Please,please take few seconds to check your 
crazy schedule and contact Brett Bidinger 
at brett@bidingerdesign.com for more 
information.
The following are the dates:
•	 Feb 5th - Monster Jams 
•	 Feb 12 – Moto- Cross  

	 Project Prom will be working Aramark 
Concession booth #546.  If you can't help, 
then be sure to come buy and purchase all 
your food and beverage needs! Aramark will 
be donating a percentage of the proceeds to 
Project Prom! This takes a lot of work and 
effort from many of our awesome parents! 
Stop by, make a purchase and make it worth 
their while or even better make it worth your 
while and come volunteer your time with us!  
A big shout out to Brett Bidinger for pulling 
this all together for us! 

Denim & Diamonds 
Dinner & Dance
	 The annual Denim and Diamonds Dinner, 
Dance and Silent Auction will be held at the 
Houston National Golf Club on February 
12th.  For More information contact Bonnie 
Glover at blsglv@aol.com or Aida Millian at 
millianloans@aol.com.

Cy-Fair Project Prom Golf 
Tournament
Great Day Out for A Great Cause!
	 Grab your golf shoes & polish those clubs! 
Registration has begun for our Annual 
Cy-Fair Project Prom Golf Tournament 
held on April 1st, 12pm at the amazing 
Houston National Sterling Country Club 
located in the Stone Gate subdivision. We 
would like to encourage you to register your 
Teams and Sponsors TODAY! For more 
information, contact Brett Bidinger at brett.
bidingerdesign.com
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement
• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
No PAymENt UNtIl ComPlEtIoN

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Rose Roofing 713-849-5155
Free Estimates

Insurance Claim Assistance
New Roof · Repairs

Preferred
Contractor

www.roseroofing.com

O.C. VentSure
Ridge Vents

®

Serving Houstonians Since 1972

Co. Inc.

expires 4/15/10
not to be combined with any other offers

or used on sale merchandise

12240 FM 1960 W @ N. Eldridge • 281-469-3881

Cy-Fair High School 
National Honor Society 

2011

Alli Ryan, Kaitlin Anderson, Justin Welch, Blake Miles, Trevor 
Mendes, Conner Patrick, Hailey Rhinehardt
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Doris Turner
Opening Doors for You!

Doris Turner - Wortham Resident
Owner/Operator of Centerstage Home Staging Co.

Selling, buying or relocation, I am here to provide you with the service you deserve. 
Offering effective pricing tools, trends and neighborhood value patterns. 

Virtual tours and staging with your listing.

Families from all over the Houston area are opening up their homes 
and lives to foreign exchange students through the EF Foundation 
for Foreign Study.

EF Foundation is a leader in high school foreign exchange, bringing 
more students to the United States than any other exchange program. 
A nonprofit committed to promoting global awareness for over 
30 years; EF Foundation leverages a committed network of local 
coordinators to connect thousands of students with caring American 
families each year.

EF exchange students come from more than 30 countries around 
the world and are between the ages of 15 and 18. The majority of 
students stay for a full high school year. In the past, exchange students 
have come to live in Texas from as far away as Germany, Hong Kong, 
Australia and Norway, to name a few.

I am an International Exchange Coordinator for EF Foundation. 
I will be working with the community to secure host families for a 
number of students this year.

In order to raise awareness of this life-changing opportunity, we 
need the community to see local narratives of the wonderful families 
and students who have had unforgettable experiences through the 
program. 
 

Check out our informational videos!
http://vimeo.com/1154826
http://vimeo.com/10247951
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cLldRF-4x04&feature=player_
embedded
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PSFCbQFCT5k&feature=p
layer_embedded

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any inquiries, as we would 

be happy to work with you.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Tausworthe
EF Foundation for Foreign Study
713-203-6556
jenn423124@aol.com
www.effoundation.org

•
•
•

•

Foundation for Foreign Study
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At no time will any source be allowed to use the Wortham Village Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 
any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for 
the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from the Wortham Village Homeowners Association 
and Peel, Inc. The information in the Wortham Village Newsletter is 
exclusively for the private use of Wortham Village residents only. 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions 
of their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. 
or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts 
stated in articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no 
responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. All warranties 
and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the 
advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken up 
with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost 
of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

713-937-4400
TACL-A011183C

$6800

*One System

Professional A/C System
Spring Tune-Up*

Additional Systems $5400

Mastercard, Visa, and Discover Accepted

Sudoku
The challenge is to fill every row across, every column down, and every
3x3 box with the digits 1 through 9. Each 1 through 9 digit must appear
only once in each row across, each column down, and each 3x3 box.

© 2007. Feature Exchange

Sudoku

*Solution at www.PEELinc.com
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